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Important Message in response to the NSW Floods
As the scale of the damage, and the needs of communities and local organisations emerge, community organisations impacted by the floods in NSW are able to register their requests for volunteer assistance. 
In particular, if you are a Volunteer Involving Organisation, Local Government Authority or any other organisation that needs volunteers or additional volunteers in relation to this emergency you are able to register your requirements by going to the Emergency Support Volunteering Website: https://emergency.volunteer.org.au/organisations 
By registering your organisation’s needs, you will have access to volunteers who have put their hands up with offers of assistance. You will also have access to support and advice. 
Also, for people interested in volunteering as part of the recovery effort, they are able to register by going to: https://emergency.volunteer.org.au/campaign/4/nsw-floods 
The platform is an initiative utilised by The Centre for Volunteering, the State Peak for Volunteering in NSW. 
For more information on The Centre for Volunteering, visit: www.volunteering.com.au 
For more information on how to recruit volunteers, beyond the current emergency, visit: www.volunteering.nsw.gov.au 
Should you have questions regarding the above, please email volunteering@facs.nsw.gov.au 
Thank you and stay safe 

The Volunteering Team
Department of Communities and Justice
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